HEFLIN WATER WORKS AND SEWER BOARD is accepting applications for a water distribution/waste
water collection employee. ADEM certifications and equipment operating experience is a plus.
Applicants must be self-motivated and willing to take training to become certified as a
Water/Wastewater Operator. A valid driver’s license is required. Drug screening will be required.
Applications must be received by 4:00 p.m., June 6, 2019. For more information call (256) 463-2011.
Benefits: Blue Cross, Retirement, Paid Holidays, Vacation and Sick Days. Send applications and/or
resumes to Heflin Water Works and Sewer Board, P. O. Box 488, Heflin, Alabama 36264 or bring by the
water works office at 1219 Suite F, Almon Street. Applications and resumes may be faxed to (256) 463-
2014 or e-mailed to heflinwaterbd@wmconnect.com.



